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 Ruby News 

This week the children have been practising their balancing skills in PE. In art we focused on the 

skill of printing with different objects and used the drizzle with glue and glitter skills to create 

Christmas trees. The children have gone on to create brilliant toy designs for the elf workshop 

using these skills.  

 

We have had many discussions about shape this week. The children have been talking 

about sides, corners and where they can see them in the world.  

 

We have been practising our Christmas performance and we can’t wait to show you all on 

Tuesday!  

A letter has gone out about buying extra keyrings the children have made. If we could have the 

forms and money back by Monday that would be great so we can get them to you in time for 

Christmas. Christmas performance Tuesday 18th December @ 9:30. Drinks and 

treats available to enjoy during and after the performance.      Miss Tyler  ☺               


